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Dear colleagues,

| am pleased to confirm that the new multi-storey
car park opened today, with the first vehicle
arriving at 4:45am, and was in full swing as staff
arrived at work this morning. Thank you to the
staff who were patient as they become familiar
with the workings of the new car park, and thanks
also to the car parking team and security staff
that were on hand to assist on day one.

While the car park is now open, there will still be a
couple of changes ahead as things continue to
come online. The express ramp, which will
provide direct access to level 3, will open in
approximately a week, and by Monday 21 July, both entries and exits are expected to be
operational.

You will have noticed that the existing car park has temporarily closed and will be
unavailable for a few weeks to allow for some minor maintenance and line marking works
to safely take place, including refurbishing the old lift.

While the at-grade (open air) car park areas are tariff-free at the moment, once the car
parking technology upgrades to these car parks are complete (anticipated September),
tariffs will apply site-wide.

| would like to thank Metro North's Sustainable Assets and Infrastructure project team
who helped deliver the new car park alongside the construction contractor and Metro
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North’s car parking team for operationalising the car park and managing applications for
staff car parking.

As previously mentioned, we will continue to monitor traffic flow along Main Road and are
looking at options in the short and longer term regarding traffic issues in and around our

campus and | will keep staff informed of developments.

In the meantime, happy parking!

Kind regards

Tami Photinos
Executive Director
The Prince Charles Hospital
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We uphold our commitment to health equity through our Values in Action \JA\-UE%
Respect | Integrity | Compassion | High Performance | Teamwork k’ﬂl\d‘o

Metro North Health acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the Land upon
which we live, work and walk, and pay our respects to Elders both past and present.

Metro North Health'’s vision

Creating healthier futures together—where
innovation and research meets compassionate
care and community voices shape our services.
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If you have received this email and do not work for Metro North please follow this link to be removed from the mailing list.
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